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September 30, 2022 

RFI NO. 3 - CLARIFICATION 

Project Title: Roadway Improvements to SW 268 St from SW 139 Ave to SW 119 Ave 
Project No.: 20210224 (Capital) 

Disregard in its entirely answer provided on question from Ms. Hamill Andrade, 
Ric-Man International, Inc.; dated September 20, 2022, 8:27 A.M. and replace with the 
following: 

QUESTION: 1) PDF 39 – Page 51 of 131 – Section F. Lining and Coatings 1.a states:
“In saltwater intrusion areas where the installation is subject to
groundwater variation, the Department shall require the use of VBio
Enhanced Polyethylene Encasement and ductile iron pipe with a zinc
basecoat under the asphaltic topcoat…” Is this Polywrap required on this
project? And is so, on what portions of project?

RESPONSE: 1)The project area currently lies within a Saltwater intrusion zone. For
this reason, V-Bio Enhanced Polyethylene Encasement is required for all
proposed water main installations as called out on sheet P-3 & P-4. Please
refer to item WS-1050-11-0019, For furnishing & Install polyethylene
encasement as directed by the Engineer.

END OF CLARIFICATION FOR RFI No. 3 

Sincerely, 

Alfredo E. Muñoz, P.E. 
Chief, Capital Improvements Division 
Department of Transportation and Public Works (DTPW) 

AM:kf 

c: 
Jean Bernard Philippeaux, DTPW Rene Idarraga, P.E., DTPW Clerk of the Board 
Fernando Mardones, DTPW  Marcia Martin, ISD  Project File 
Jacqueline Fussell 


